
 
 
August 4, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
Please be reminded that beginning tomorrow Saturday August 5th, we will begin seal coating the parking lots.  
A formalized plan for the full job is again listed on the back of this memo.   Additional reminders and notices 
will be sent via SmartNotice.  The process will begin early in the morning and cars should be moved the night 
before work is to begin in your area.  Please keep in mind that the work is weather permitting and delays may 
occur.  A map of the project is placed on the bulletin board in The Hub and in the Administration file next to 
the mailboxes. 
 
Dining 
We are thrilled to once again be offering a Sunday Jazz Brunch for the enjoyment of our residents and listening 
pleasure. Our Jazz Brunch will take place on Sunday August 13th.  Also be reminded that Waffle Wednesday 
starts this Wednesday August 9th and Fun Friday, featuring fabulous omelets and pizzas begins on Friday 
August 11th.  Enjoy! 
 
Pool 
The pool will be closed Saturday, August 26, 2023. We apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
COVID-19 
There is one Residential resident who tested positive and is on quarantine.  No Care Center residents are 
positive.  There is one staff member who tested positive and is at home on isolation. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Maureen 
 
 
 



 
Dunwoody Village 

Seal Coating of Parking Lots Schedule 
 

Beginning Saturday August 5th, Dunwoody Village blacktop will be paved. This means parking will be 
restricted and driving will be restricted in certain areas on certain days. Cars may need to be moved the 
night before the paving occurs, since they will begin in the early morning. Please do not park, drive, nor 
walk in areas that are restricted.  Traveling through a restricted, newly paved area will damage the 
blacktop, damage your car, damage your shoes and damage the flooring in Dunwoody Village. Please 
contact Fran Meehan, Grounds, if you have questions about the schedule.   
 
Saturday, August 5th  
Staff Parking Lot C and Care Center overflow will be closed for paving. Additional parking will be available in 
Visitor Lot near the Care Center (Lot D). 
 
Monday, August 7th 
We will be seal coating parking lot at Door 4 to Door 5, including carports.  One lane at East Entrance* (near 
schoolhouse) will be closed.  Main Entrance* will be open. Cars should be moved to Construction Lot/extra 
parking across from Doors 5 and 6. Please move cars the night before. 
 
Tuesday, August 8th 
Main Entrance* will be closed.  One-half of Dunwoody Drive* and Visitor Lot A will be closed. Temporary 
traffic lights will be in place to help control traffic to Door 1 (Front Circle), Village Apartments and West 
Country Houses.  All traffic diverted to East Entrance* for entering and exiting the property.  
 
Wednesday, August 9th 
Remainder of Staff Lot (near the barn) and other half of Dunwoody Drive*, including bus path and additional 
visitor parking spaces, will be seal coated.  Parking will be available in Visitor Lots A and D, Construction Lot, 
and Staff Parking.  
 
Thursday, August 10th 
Care Center Lot to be closed. Dunwoody Drive* (if turning left) from Main Entrance* will also be closed. 
Parking lot from Door 5 to Door 7-8 will be closed.  Cars in Lots 5, 7, and 8 should be moved to construction lot 
overflow, Visitor Lot A, or Staff Lot.  Access to Penrose, the East Country Houses, and employee lot will be 
through the East Entrance* (near the schoolhouse).  Please move cars the night before. Carports will also be 
seal coated. 
 
Friday, August 11th 
Front circle of Main Building and parking lot leading to it (J parking) will be closed for the day. Please  move 
your car to additional parking at Door 6-7.   Access to Main Entrance* will be through the visitor lot (A) 
walkway or door 4. One lane of the East Entrance* (schoolhouse) and Visitor Lot D will be closed.  Staff can 
use Staff Parking Lot C and additional parking areas. 
 
*Key for Locations 
The East Entrance is the road near the schoolhouse. 
Main Entrance is with the light and across from Bryn Mawr Avenue. 
Dunwoody Drive is the main road between the Care Center and Main Building. 
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